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IntroductionÂ 

We recognise that people will want to do everything they can to help those who are fleeing from the conflict in the Ukraine, but more than ever 

this is the time for good safeguarding to be embedded in and central to decisions and actions.Â  Here are some considerations to help ensure 

everyoneâ��s safety.Â  The picture is rapidly changing, and this document will be updated to reflect those changes. Â Â 

The latest Government guidance is available at Homes for UkraineÂ and Guidance for CouncilsÂ 

The Church of England toolkit is available on the website.Â 

Thirtyone:eight and Welcome Churches have produced a useful guide for safeguarding refugees

For any queries, please contact deborah.mcgovern@churchofengland.orgÂ 

This document is version and was printed on 06 July 2022. The most up to date version of this policy can be found on the Church of England website: 

https://www.churchofengland.org/safeguarding

Source URL: https://www.churchofengland.org/safeguarding/safeguarding-e-manual/ukrainian-refugees

Page 1

https://homesforukraine.campaign.gov.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/homes-for-ukraine-guidance-for-councils#role-of-sponsors
https://www.churchofengland.org/resources/community-action/war-ukraine-responding?mc_cid=f7dd4dfd9b&mc_eid=f609a72b23
https://thirtyoneeight.org/media/2525/guidance-for-refugees.pdf
mailto:deborah.mcgovern@churchofengland.org

